
Year 1 Curriculum Map
  Autumn 1 2024 

English 

Key texts: Super Duper You! and Owl Babies
We will be writing about ourselves using capital 
letters and full stops. Using the texts, we will  write  
predictions and some information about owls. Our 
focus will also be to use pronouns in our writing. 

We will have Read Write Inc phonics everyday, 
learning new sounds.

Maths
We will be sorting and representing objects within 
ten. In our lessons we will be learning to say one more 
and one less of a number within 10 quickly and 
explain our understanding. We will also be using a 
part-part-whole model to show how numbers are 
made.

History 

We will be learning about Guy Fawkes and the 
Gunpowder Plot, discussing the timeline of events 
that took place. We will also learn about Neil 
Armstrong and discover what a  moon landing is. 

Music                                                                            
We will be moving to the pulse and learning to sing songs 
in unison. We will learn the names of some tuned and 
percussion instruments and learn to play some 
percussion instruments with control.

PSHE  As we settle into the new year, we are 
focussing on practising our routines  ‘The Foxdell 
Way’ We will be learning to stay safe and be part of a 
class team. In our lessons, we will be looking at our 
class rewards and consequences.

Art                                                                           
We will be mixing primary colours to create a range 
of secondary colours. We will be using the colours to 
create paintings and prints. We will create our own 
artwork based on the work by Clarice Cliff.

Values  
Responsibility - Courage Honesty Caring 

Key dates : Reading cafe to start Thu 12th Sept
Year 1 Welcome Meeting - 9:00am on Wed 18th Sept 
Phonics Workshop - 2:30pm on Wed 9th Oct   
Reminders - PE Days : 
Dragonflies - Tuesday and Thursday
Butterflies - Monday and Thursday
Ladybirds - Monday and Thursday

PE 

This half term in our physical education lessons we 
will be focussing on different ways to move and be 
safe in a big space. In addition we will explore balance 
in our gymnastic lessons and create different shapes 
with our bodies. 

RE  We will be exploring the question ‘What do 
Christians believe God is like?’  We will be learning 
about how Christian beliefs shape how they live and 
the impact this has on their values.

Science                                                                        
This half term our topic is Our Human Body. In our 
lessons we will be identifying and naming different body 
parts. We will explore how our five senses work in 
different ways.  

Computing                                                               
We will learn how to stay safe online. We will learn 
how to log into Purple Mash and into our 
Chromebooks. We will explore technology around us. 


